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Dear Phillipa, 

My name is Hendri Tjipto and I'm resident of east tower uni . I'm writing this email to
 inform that I'm not comfortable by the idea of bringing back the pool to allow more
 people there. 

I've been living here for 3 years, during the early year I still remember they're really loud
 literally not only loud they sometime screaming furthermore, the bass from music system
 really penetrate into my bed room. 

I hope this email would give more insight on the impact of this plan and I really appreciate
 if you could help me to reconsider it. 

Feel free to contact me if you have any other question for this following email, appreciate
 it. Thanks 

Regards, 
Hendri




